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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

RECEPTION & YEAR 1 NATIVITY 

 

As you will know from our dates for diaries, our Reception & Year 1 children will be proudly 

presenting their Nativity to parents and carers on Tuesday 5th December at 9.15 a.m.  

 

Please could we ask the children in Year 1 to bring in a Christmas jumper to wear for the 

performance. If these could be brought in to school by Monday 4th December, that would be 

fantastic. Children in Reception will be provided with costumes.  

 

If your child has a speaking part, they will have brought their lines home with them on Friday. 

Encouraging your child to practice their lines at home will be greatly appreciated.  

 

Due to space in the school hall, we are limiting seats to a total of 3 adults per family. I know 

that you will understand that this is for the safety and comfort of all. 

 

Access to school will be via the front office from 9.05 a.m. 

 

We look forward to sharing this very special performance with you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Campbell, Mrs Trafford and Mrs Evans 

 

 

 

 


